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Thought Leader Forum: New Pay Equity Rules are Near. Is Your
Company Ready?
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Clarence Belnavis was quoted in the “Thought Leader Forum: New pay equity rules are near. Is your

company ready?” which was featured in the Portland Business Journal. This article discusses the

new pay equity rules and their implications for Oregon employers. The Oregon Equal Pay Act of 2017

aims to strengthen existing protections, creates new provisions to ensure an individual’s past salary

does not hold them back when applying for a new job and requires all employers to conduct a pay

equity study.

To read the full article, visit Portland Business Journal.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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